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Hello, we hope you’ve had a good week. This 

week in Effra class, they have made paint us-

ing spices to replicate how cave men would 

have drawn cave paintings back in the stone 

age. Perhaps you could try making your own 

paint at home? 

 

         Here are some photos of the art  
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In Year six, they made a truism poster (on 

Word) about the environment and how they 

could draw attention to the environmental 

problems. Here are some photos. 

Liam  

“In art, we are drawing the ocean and the fish. I really like the 

art and it was very calming and relaxing.” 

Arilena 

“What I like about it is that it was fun to do.” 

Rawoah  

“I love it so much and it made me happy.” 

 Jahzi  

“From art, I liked the nutmeg one and it was fun doing it.” 



In year 4/5, they did fish art as a part of their geography 

which was to do with the different types of seas in the 

world. Here are some photos of the artwork. 

In year 6, they also worked with self portraits by using a digital equipment to take a photograph of 

themselves with different expressions then they recreated the portrait by completing a continuous 

line drawing.   


